
~Spring Into the Season with Village of Pewaukee~ 
 
 

Need a Yard Waste Pass? Available for sale annually ~ $30  
Recycle Center opened April 1st for Saturday drop off- 9 am to 3 pm 
Wednesday drop off will begin on May 3rd- 3:30 pm to 7:30 pm 

 

Are you signed up for the Utility Portal?  
If not, sign up today to view and pay your utility bills online with very reasonable user fees. 

Visit the Village website under “Pay a Bill” to be directed to the online bill portal. 
** Minimum of $1.00 fee per item charged on all transactions $50.00 or below** 

______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Burn Permits are available at no cost and valid for one year from date issued. Stop in or email a completed 
form to villagehall@villageofpewaukeewi.gov. Find the form on the Village website under “For 
Residents/Forms.”  
 

Hydrant Flushing will continue throughout the month of April and first part of May.  
 

4/17 – 4/21/2023 Brush Pickup. Brush must be out and ready for pickup by 7:00 a.m. April 17th. Please 
note that NO yard waste or leaves will be collected.  
 

5/03/2023- Recycling Center will re-open on Wednesdays. Please visit our website for a list of items that 
are accepted.  
 

5/11/2023- Board of Review Meeting held at the Village Hall at 3 p.m.  If you have questions regarding 
your assessment, please call Associated Appraisal at (920) 749-1995. 
 
Village Board Meetings are now LIVE on YouTube. Meetings are held the 1st and 3rd Tuesday of the month 
at 6 pm. (exceptions noted on Village of Pewaukee website calendar). The meeting agenda is on the Village 
website under “Boards & Committees” –> “Village Board” along with a link to the video. 
 
Noticed your rates went up? The costs of the treatment plant for sewer discharge have significantly 
increased over the last couple of years. Both the sanitary sewer and transportation utility budgets have 
increased due to repayment of debt for the new Public Works Facility. The increase in our storm water 
utility fees is due to major projects related to roads which will be paid for on a cash basis, in lieu of 
borrowing funds.   
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please visit our website for more information. 
https://www.villageofpewaukee.com  
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